## SETAUKET ELEMENTARY PTA's 2024 BASKET DINNER

October 01, 2023

Dear Setauket School Families,

We are very excited and happy to announce that the PTA's Basket Dinner will be taking place this year on Thursday, March 14<sup>th</sup> at The Waterview at Port Jefferson Country Club.

The Basket Dinner is the school's largest fundraising event! Proceeds from this event are directly utilized to fund the Cultural Arts program for the children as well as several of our other free events. We look forward to a successful event which can provide the children with numerous programs and opportunities next year. Some examples of programs that the Cultural Arts provides are a Science Fair hosted by world-class Chemists from Stony Brook University, Dialed Action BMX Bike Show, in-house visits from The Long Island Science Center, and a School-Wide Anti-Bullying Program.

In addition to attending the event, there are many opportunities to support the Basket Dinner. Some of the ways we need your support for this event are:

## Donate an item or service:

The highlight of the night is the basket raffles! We are asking local businesses for donations of products and/or services. If you or your family have or know of a business or employer who would generously donate to our event, please contact us. The donation not only supports our fundraiser but will provide the business with exposure during our event.

Families can also donate experience gifts that they or their employer might have such as season tickets to a specific sporting or theater event, a round of golf through a golf membership, etc. A new, unopened gift that could be assembled with other donated gifts into a larger raffle basket is very helpful!

## Support as a Corporate Sponsor:

We would love to add your company's name and logo to our list of supporters. We will showcase your support in the event program, thanking your business for the support and generous donation. Sponsorship levels are as follows: \$150 for Bronze Package, \$300 for Silver Package and \$500 for Gold Package.

## Be included in the Basket Dinner's "Swag Bag"!

Everyone loves to receive these gift bags at their seats! They also serve as a nice marketing opportunity for local businesses by contributing coupons, gift cards, small items, or business discounts for a service.

We thank you in advance for all of your generous support. If you are interested in donating or have any questions, please contact us at <a href="mailto:BasketDinner@SetauketPTA.com">BasketDinner@SetauketPTA.com</a>.

Jenna Albert, Sotiria Everett and Gillian Hoefler

**Basket Dinner Co-Chairs** 

